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Proactive Investors Interview 
 
 
PolarX Limited (ASX: PXX) advises that its Managing Director, Frazer Tabeart, has been 
interviewed by Proactive Investors following the recent announcement that drilling had 
commenced at the Company’s Humboldt Range Project in Nevada, USA (refer ASX announcement 
of 21 April 2022).  
 
The interview can be viewed on the Company’s website at the following link 
https://www.polarx.com.au/media/#videos under the heading “Drilling intersects mineralisation 
and alteration in Nevada”. 

 
Authorised for release by Ian Cunningham, Company Secretary 
 
For further information please contact Peter Nesveda, International Investor Relations and 
Corporate Affairs +61 412 357375 
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